
From: Cynthia Casagrande [mailto:CCasagrande@erca.org]  
Sent: November 12, 2019 2:39 PM 
To: Sam Paglia <spaglia@tecumseh.ca>; Laura Moy <lmoy@tecumseh.ca> 
Cc: Cameron Hedges <chedges@tecumseh.ca>; Dan Jenner <DJenner@erca.org>; Gerard Rood 
<gerard@roodengineering.ca> 
Subject: RE: West Branch of the East Branch Delisle Drain - Notice of Public Information Centre 

 

Dear Sam and Laura: 

Re:  Notice of Public Information Centre Draft Drainage Report 

               West Branch of the East Branch Delisle Drain 

This office acknowledges receipt of the Notice of Public Information Centre Meeting scheduled for 
November 15, 2019 regarding the Draft Drainage Report for the West Branch of the East Branch Delisle 
Drain.  Unfortunately, we are unable to attend this meeting. 

Thank you for providing the Draft Drainage Report prepared by Rood Engineering Inc. Project No. 
REI2019D010 and dated October 10, 2019 with respect to the proposed drainage works.  We have 
reviewed this Draft Drainage Report and find it acceptable. 

We look forward to receiving a copy of the Final Drainage Report for our review and approval through 
the Drainage Act processes.  In addition to an approved Final Drainage Report, we will require an ERCA 
application for permit form and the application for permit fee of $150.00 for this project to 
proceed.  Please forward this information and/or alternative direction at your earliest convenience. 

If further information or clarification is required, please do not hesitate to contact this office. 

Yours truly, 

 

 

 

Cynthia Casagrande 

Regulations Coordinator 

Essex Region Conservation Authority 

360 Fairview Avenue West, Suite 311 
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From: Cynthia Casagrande  
Sent: Tuesday, September 25, 2018 10:26 AM 
To: 'Sam Paglia' <spaglia@tecumseh.ca> 
Cc: 'Cameron Hedges' <chedges@tecumseh.ca>; Dan Jenner <DJenner@ERCA.org> 
Subject: West Branch of the East Delisle Drain - Notice of Request for Repair & Improvement 

 

Dear Sam: 

This office acknowledges receipt of the Notice of Request for Repair and Improvement to the West 
Branch of the East Delisle Drain for the installation of a new access culvert to service severance 
application B-08/18. 

A review of our floodplain mapping for the West Branch of the East Delisle Drain indicates that this drain 
is located within an area that is under the jurisdiction of the Essex Region Conservation Authority (ERCA) 
(Section 28 of the Conservation Authorities Act).  Prior to undertaking works, a permit is required from 
this office. 

At this time, we do not expect that there will be any extraneous comments or concerns with respect to 
this project.  However, we cannot be more specific in this regard without an actual proposal to review. 

With respect to Department of Fisheries and Oceans (DFO) concerns and comments, the proposed 
works to the West Branch of the East Delisle Drain will need to be self-assessed by you, the proponent, 
through the DFO website at http://www.dfo-mpo.gc.ca/pnw-ppe/index-eng.html.  Through the self-
assessment process, you will be able to determine if these works require a formal authorization under 
the Fisheries Act. 

If further information or clarification is required, please do not hesitate to contact this office. 

Yours truly, 

 

 

Cynthia Casagrande 

Regulations Coordinator 

Essex Region Conservation Authority 

360 Fairview Avenue West, Suite 311 
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